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From: Monica Achen <monica.achen@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 7:25 PM

To: Board of Aldermen; City Clerk Contact
Subject: Union Square land transfer

Dear Board of Aldermen,

I support the Union Square Neighborhood Council's effort to negotiate with US2, the Union Square developer, and
believe that any vote to transfer the final City-owned parcel of land in block D2 should be delayed until a Community
Benefits Agreement has been negotiated between USNC and the developer.

This land transfer is the last piece of leverage that the community has to negotiate with US2. Once it's done, US2 has
no incentive to negotiate or to address remaining concerns.

Sincerely,

Monica Achen
monica.achen(@gmail.com




